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TO:  The WLC School Board and Budget Committee 
FROM: Bryan Lane 
DATE:  12/29/2020 
RE:  Free/Reduced lunch statistics 
 
Eligibility standard for “free/reduced lunch change annually as determined by the federal government. 
 
We can still enroll students in the program throughout the school year. 
 
Students qualified for free lunch/breakfast program: 
 
 School   6/30/20   12/29/20 
 LCS   12    6 
 FRES   54    41 
 WLC   55    55 
 
 Total   121    102 
 
 
Students qualified for reduced lunch/breakfast program 
 
 School   6/30/20   12/29/20 
 LCS   2    3 
 FRES   5    11     
 WLC   11    18 
 
 Total   18    32 
 
 
Combined totals  6/30/20   12/29/20 
 
    139    134 
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